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CEA Winter Outing

Our annual CEA Winter Quting this year will be
MERCY bowling, on Saturday, February 25th at the Center
MORE Bowl in Peshtigo from 3:00 - 5:00 pm. We will go to
Luigi's for pizza after bowling. The CEA will sponsor
one game of bowling and the pizza. Any extra games
of bowling will be at your own cost. Please join us for
an afternoon of fun and fellowship with our school
families.

Upcoming Events
Feb. 15 - Lutheran Pioneers at Zion - 5:30 - 7:00 pm

Feb. 17 - Chapel devotion - 8:15 am

Feb. 17 - Hot Lunch

Feb. 22 - Ash Wednesday Service - 6:30 pm

Feb. 24 - Record children singing for church on Feb. 26

Feb. 24 - Seroogy candy bar orders go home

Feb. 25 - CEA Winter Outing - Bowling at Center Bowl, Peshtigo - 3:00 - 5:00 pm

Optional Parent/Teacher Conferences

If you would like to meet with your child(ren)’s teacher(s) to discuss their progress,
please reach out to your child's teacher to set up a meeting. They would be happy to
meet with you.

LPS Basketball Tournament

Just a reminder that our basketball team will be traveling to Luther Prep School for the
annual co-ed tournament this year on March 3rd and 4th. There will, however, be school
for the rest of the student body on March 3rd.



Hot Lunch

This week’s hot lunch will be spaghetti provided by Nate Olson’s family. The cost is $2
per person. We have one spot remaining for someone to serve hot lunch on March 31.
Please go to our Sign Up Genius on our school website if you could help us on that day.

Recording Song for Church

Next Friday, February 24th, we will be recording the children in Grades K - 8 singing the
song Lamb of God, which will be shown in church on Sunday, February 26th. We ask
that all the children please wear their black school themed T-shirts to school that day for
the recording, which will be shared with our area Lutheran churches.

Preschool/Kindergarten Open House

Our school will be holding a Preschool/Kindergarten Open
House on Thursday, March 2nd at 5:00 pm with the theme,
once again, Pizza and Pajama Night. Bring your children
dressed in pajamas, while they enjoy some pizza and learn
more about our school. Pizza and snacks will be provided. If
you know any family or friends that have children between
the ages of 3 and 5 who are looking for a preschool or
kindergarten, please let them know about this event.

Ash Wednesday

Ash Wednesday is next Wednesday, February 22nd. Ash Wednesday marks the
beginning of the Lenten season, a time where we reflect on Jesus’ suffering and death.
St. John Lutheran Church holds Wednesday night services during Lent at 6:30 pm.
Please take the opportunity to join us for worship.

Mission Offering

Our second semester mission offering will be going to the family

WE LS of Finneas Bater, the 2 year old son of a WELS pastor in Thousand

\ / Oaks, CA. Finneas was diagnosed with medulloblastoma, a form
(hists love, OrGaling of  prain  cancer. He has been going through numerous
chemotherapy treatments over the last few months. Our donations

will help the family pay for the treatments that Finneas needs. We collected $37 on

February 3rd bringing our total semester offering to $177.25. Mission offerings will be
collected during our chapel service on Fridays. Thank you for your heartfelt gifts.

2 Corinthians 9:11 — You will be made rich in every way so that you can be generous on
every occasion, and through us your generosity will result in thanksgiving to God.



Seroogy Orders
Thank you to everyone who ordered Seroogy candy bars

for the CEA fundraiser. We should have the candy bars
ready to go home by next Friday, February 24th. For those
of you who would still like to participate in this fundraiser
or order more candy bars, we will do one reorder on March
8th. An order form will go home the week before for you
to fill out and return by March 7th. If you have any
questions, please contact Mrs. Sargent in the school
office.

School Choice Update

Just a reminder that the open enrollment to apply for the Wisconsin Parental Choice
Program has begun and goes through Thursday, April 20th. You can address any
questions you may have about the program to Hannah Langebartels, our School Choice
Administrator, at choiceadmin@stjohnpeshtigo.org or phone (414) 758-8607.

Piano Needs a New Home - FREE

We are still looking to find a home for the piano from the Grade 3 - 5 classroom. Itis a
good piano with nice sound, though a few keys occasionally stick, depending on the
weather/humidity. If your family (or someone you know) would appreciate a free piano,
call or email the school or contact Mrs. Ella Aguilar at 920-277-3367.
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